
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
Application by Esso Petroleum Company, Limited for an Order Granting Development 
Consent for the Southampton to London Pipeline Project 
 
Please find attached our response to Deadline 5, namely:- 
 

1. Our comments on the documents submitted by the Applicant at D4,  
 

2. A response to question DCO.2.31 
 

3. Our response to the legal submission made by the Applicant at D4. 
 

As explained to your case manager yesterday, we also wish to comment on the responses 
submitted at Deadline 4 (in particular from NE and the applicant) however we have not been 
able to complete this for the reasons outlined below. We anticipate being able to do so within 
the next 7 days but appreciate that it will be at the discretion of the ExA as to whether or not 
these submissions are accepted.  
 

 
 

  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Luisa Stuart 
Planning and Regulatory Solicitor 
 

Date:  13 February 2020 

Email:  luisa.stuart@rushmoor.gov.uk 

Telephone:  01252 398612 

Contact: Luisa Stuart Your reference EN070005 

Our reference 3251 

The Planning Inspectorate 
National Infrastructure Planning  
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol BS1 6PN 
 
Sent via email -  
SouthamptontoLondonPipeline@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 




